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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #17-0274  
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: March 7, 2017 
 
TITLE: Motion to Approve First Amendment to Agreement for Backflow 

Prevention and Plumbing Services - Pipeline Plumbing Services of 
Broward, Inc.  

 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve the first amendment to an 
agreement for backflow prevention and plumbing services to amend the contract period 
to an initial three (3) years, and authorize the City Manager or designee to approve two 
(2) one-year renewal options, contingent upon appropriation of funds. 
 
Background 
The City Commission approved the contract with Pipeline Plumbing Services of 
Broward, Inc. for the purchase of backflow prevention and plumbing services on 
November 1, 2016 (CAM #16-1247). The agreement contained scrivener errors in the 
memorandum recommendation and draft agreement, reflecting the agreement terms 
which were different from the term included in the bid solicitation.  
 
The first amendment to the agreement (Exhibit 1) reflects the corrected contract period 
commencing on November 1, 2016 and ending on October 31, 2019, with two (2) one-
year renewal options, as advertised in the bid solicitation for these services. 
 
Resource Impact 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this action. 
 

Strategic Connections 
This item is a Press Play Fort Lauderdale Strategic Plan 2018 initiative, included within 
the Infrastructure Cylinder of Excellence, specifically advancing: 

 Goal 2: Be a sustainable and resilient community. 
o Objective 6: Secure our community’s water supply. 

 
This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan: We Are Ready. 
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Attachments  
Exhibit 1 - First Amendment to Agreement 
 

 
Prepared by:   Larry Teich, Public Works 
   Althea Pemsel, Finance 
  Linda Blanco, Finance 
  
Department Directors: Paul Berg, Public Works  
 Kirk Buffington, Finance 


